
 
 
Earth Hour 2011 
 
Last year, hundreds of Ontario schools across the province took part in Earth Hour, with students joining more 
than 10 million Canadians in switching off their lights for one hour. Switching off lights is a simple action — 
one that both helps make a difference to energy consumption and sends a powerful message that we care 
about the environment. 
 

Earth Hour is Saturday, March 26th from 8:30 – 9:30pm 
 

We will be holding Earth Hour activities at school on Friday, March 25th from 1-2 pm by turning off the lights 
and all computers…  But we won’t just turn off the lights and sit there in the dark! We will be teaching 
students about the environment, and using the environment to teach other subjects, such as language, 
science and math. 
 
Please support what your children are learning in school. Sign up for Earth Hour at www.EarthHourCanada.org 
and turn off your own lights at home on Saturday night. 
 
Together, we can make a difference! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We recently sent you information regarding survey’s that you are invited to complete...  
 

Online survey for the board strategic plan – access through board website at www.ncdsb.on.ca , no username 
required… 
 
Online school climate survey (Tell Them From Me) at www.tellthemfromme.com for which we supplied a username 
and password; this one closes March 25th –  if you have lost your user name and password, please contact the 
school at 705-567-5800 and we will provide you with another. 
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